
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 6J 97.8%! Well Done 

Whole school attendance for the week was 93.7%. 

Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.5% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

6J 97.8% 

5SP 96.6% 

1A 94.6% 

2B 94.6% 

3C 94.5% 

2G 94.4% 

4I 94.4% 

6W 94.4% 

4I 94.0% 

1D 93.5% 

5YP 93.1% 

3S 92.2% 

RC 89.9% 

RM 88.9% 

 Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

Hayah Tufail 4I for Amazing Geography!!  

NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 10
th

 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Upcoming events! 

Monday 13
th

 March - STEM WEEK (ICT, Science & DT) 

Tuesday 14
th

 March - Road Safety Workshops & Roadside 

Wednesday 15
th

 March – Mother’s Day shop 

Monday 20
th

 March – Class Photos 

Thursday 23
rd

 March 10am – Rocksteady Concert 

Monday 27
th

 March - Book Fair in school for the week. 

29
th

 & 30
th

 March – Year 3&4 Production 

 

 

Mother’s Day Shop 

Mothers Day shop Wednesday 15
th

. All gifts will 

March be priced at £3 each. This will cover the 

costs of the wrapped gift enabling children to 

purchase a special gift at a great price! 

STRIKE ACTION 

Unfortunately the unions and government 

have not been able to come to a resolution 

and unfortunately a further 2 more days of 

strikes are taking place next week on 

Wednesday, 15
th

 and Thursday, 16
th

 March. 

The classes that will be closed next week are: 

1A, 3C, 4B & 6J 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience 

caused. We will be sending work home again to 

ensure we reduce the impact to our children. 

 

LATE ATTENDANCE               

We have seen an increase in the number of pupils 

arriving late and this is having a significant impact 

on pupils missing important early work and 

disruption for others. Please help us to reduce late 

arrivals and improve our attendance to ensure our 

pupils are given the best opportunities to learn. 

Parents Evenings       
We will be holding our second round of parents 

evenings this term on Tuesday 21
st

 and 

Wednesday 22
nd

 March. Please see the letter and 

a- text with a link online for you to book your 

time. Thankyou 
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